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Save the Date and Spread the Word!   

Upcoming SAC Fundraiser 

The Nazareth Elementary School Advisory Committee is excited to announce our first Online Auction 
Fundraiser Event!  

Combined with an online talent show featuring our very own Nazareth students, this is sure to be a 
great event! This fundraiser is in place of our Annual Bowl-a-Thon. Although we wish we could all be 
together for a Bowl-a-Thon this year, we are excited to bring this fun event to you to enjoy in the  
comfort of your own homes. 

WHEN: Online Starting Monday, April 19 – Ending Saturday, April 24 

Mark your calendar to join in on the bidding fun! 

TALENT SHOW SIGN-UP: 

Each Nazareth Student may produce a video between 30 seconds 
and two minutes (max) in length, that displays a talent. 

 Video should be introduced by student with name, grade, and a quick 
description of the talent that you are about to see. 

 Videos are due Friday, April 9. 

 Videos should be emailed or uploaded to http://bit.ly/NAZTalent. 

 Name your attachment/upload with your child’s full name and grade. 

 Videos should be in the following format: MP4 or MOV (if using your 
phone, please hold it in a horizontal/landscape position – not portrait). 

 For additional help, check out: 
How to take a video with your phone: https://youtu.be/Wj_7GSW_FE4.
How to upload your video: https://youtu.be/RPS9vP5pbkY.


